Dorothy Helfeld Fellowship/Application
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Children’s Librarianship – Is it for you? The Association of Children’s Librarians of Northern California (ACL) invites students of children’s librarianship and/or children’s literature to apply for one of three annual membership fellowships. Discover a network of active Bay Area children’s librarians who meet monthly to share their passion for children’s literature and libraries! For more information about the fellowships and ACL, check our website at www.bayviews.org and enjoy our blog at http://bayviewsandmore.wordpress.com/ .
To be considered for a fellowship, please submit this application by June 9, 2014, either via email at fellowship@bayviews.org

 or postal mail at P.O. Box 12471, Berkeley, CA 94712.
Name: _______________________________________________________________
Address: ____________________________________________________________
Current Occupation: ______________________________________________

E-Mail: ______________________________________________________________

Telephone Number: ______________________________________________
 

1.) What experiences have you had working with youth and library materials for youth which have brought you to seriously consider the profession of library services for children?

2.) Name three children's books that you have read in the past few months and describe one of these in detail, as though you were recommending it for a potential reader. 

Please limit your response for each question to no more than 1 page double-spaced.

If you have any questions, please contact the fellowship selection committee at fellowship@bayviews.org
.  Applications must be received by Monday, June 9, 2014. Winners will be announced in mid-August 2014.
